Project Update: March 2013

Since receiving a 2™ RSG in February 2013 we have been busy with the continuation of
recycling activities initiated in stage one of this project, and with preparing for stage two.
We will be using a pedal powered field cinema system developed by electric pedals
(http://electricpedals.com) to give presentations and screen films as part of our

environmental education programme. This amazing machine folds up so small that it can be
fitted inside a (large) rucksack allowing us to take film to even more remote locations.

We will also be collaborating with Purple Field Productions
(http://www.purplefieldproductions.org/) to translate one of their films “Trees and Stoves”
into a local Senegalese language in order to promote the use of more efficient stoves and to
instigate the creation of community-run tree nurseries.
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